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Thank you for allowing me to submit testimony regarding HB 3932A 

 

Trapping beaver has been a part of the History of Oregon, and has been handed 

down for generations.  It is proven that we have more than enough beaver in the 

State of Oregon and there is no reason to not continue trapping them.  As with all 

wildlife it needs controlled or they become a huge nuisance, and will actually hurt 

their well being more than if they are controlled.  This is simply one more way of 

taking our freedom and rights away from hardworking, tax paying, law abiding 

Oregonians. In our Hunting Camps we teach women and youth the art of trapping, it 

is quite a important part of hunting, Conservation and our Hunting Heritage.  It would 

be very sad to see this taken from us.   I would as you to please vote no on this Bill, 

Thank you, Candy  

  


